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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 10:16 AM
To: 'Andrea Calvert'
Subject: RE: Docket 170068-EU

Good morning Ms. Calvert, 

We have received the updated email address and we will update the contact information in our system. 

Sincerely, 
 

Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 

From: Andrea Calvert [mailto:townclerk@townofstleo-fl.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2017 10:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 170068-EU 
Re: Docket 170068-EU 
 
Please update the St. Leo Town Clerk's email address to townclerk@townofstleo-fl.gov. The email 
address listed in the 5/25/17 correspondence contains the wrong domain designation. 
 
Thank you, 
Andrea Calvert, CMC  
Town Clerk 
P.O. Box 2479 
Saint Leo, FL 33574 
(352) 588-2622 
fax (352) 588-3010 
townclerk@townofstleo-fl.gov 
www.townofstleo-fl.gov 
 
PUBLIC RECORDS NOTICE: 
All e-mail sent to and received from the Town of St. Leo, Florida, including e-mail addresses and 
content, are subject to the provisions of the Florida Public Records Law, Florida Statute Chapter 
119, and may be subject to disclosure.  
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